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NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Please be advised that the Public Hearing scheduled on 01-02 October 2020 for
the proposed 286.86 Hectares Parañaque Reclamation Project is hereby
SUSPENDED until the buffer zone for the Las Piñas-Parañaque Critical Habitat and
Ecotourism Area (LPPCHEA) has been finalized.
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